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Thank you for deciding to visit the Frederic Remington Art Museum!  Here is an overview of the 
museum’s rules and expectations of behavior by our young guests, as well as further information based 
on frequently asked questions. 
 

A Few Details to Make Your Visit Go Smoothly 
 
One chaperone or teacher is required for every 10 students.  Chaperones and teachers are asked to monitor 
behavior, since it is difficult for our docents to provide this service. 
 
The Museum Shop is limited to seven students and one chaperone at a time.  Our shop is small, and due to its 
size, this is an important rule.  Chaperones are responsible for monitoring students in the shop.  We have a 
variety of items in our shop; prices starting at about $1.00 ensuring there could be something for everyone. 
 
We highly encourage nametags (first names only) for the students and the chaperones.   
 

Bus Information 
 

Students can be dropped off in front of the museum on Washington Street or they can walk from a bus parking 
area.  We will reserve a spot for your bus on Washington Street if possible.  If we are unable to do so, parking is 
available in the lot behind the “Northern Physical Therapy” building on the southwest corner of State and 
Washington Streets or in the lots of the Kids Kingdom playground.  To reach this, the bus will continue past the 
museum, turn left on Caroline Street and drive down two blocks toward the river.   
 

Museum Manners 
 
Please go over this list with your students before their visit, and, if possible, make copies for your chaperones: 

 

 Number One Rule- Do not touch.  Works of art are damaged by casual touching. 

 Stay at least one foot away from the works or art. 

 Pleases do not lean on the walls or pedestals. 

 Groups must stay together at all times. 

 Walk; don’t run. 

 Talk; don’t yell. 

 Raise hands to speak. 

 No eating, drinking, or chewing gum in the museum; we can provide a space for lunches, if requested 
in advance. 

 Backpacks must be left in the coatroom. 
 
Visitors are encouraged to take photographs.  
 

 
 
 


